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Deputy David Cullinane 
Dáil Éireann    
Leinster House 
Dublin 2 
 
14th March, 2022 
 
PQ 12834/22 To ask the Minister for Health the percentage of acute inpatient beds 
occupied in public hospitals in each of the years 2016 to 2021 and to date in 2022, by 
hospital group and by hospital; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -David 
Cullinane 
 
Dear Deputy Cullinane, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 
the above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for 
response. 
 
I am advised by the Business Intelligence Unit that the attached document outlines the bed 
occupancy rates in each of the years 2016 to 2021.   
 
They have further advised that the data for 2022 is currently unavailable. 
 
I trust this is of assistance. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 

Carol Ivory 
General Manager 
Acute Operation 


